
George Sippel EMT Scholarship - Now Accepting Applications  
 
Orange Cross Ambulance Service, in partnership with the Sippel family, is proud to 
announce the George Sippel Memorial EMS Scholarship, honoring the legacy of 
George Timothy Sippel—a U.S. Army veteran, firefighter, EMT, and lifelong community 
servant in Sheboygan County. 

This scholarship will fully fund one student’s EMT course at Lakeshore College, 
covering tuition, books, and lab fees. A guaranteed full-time employment 
opportunity is available for graduating seniors upon successful completion of the EMT 
course. 

We are currently accepting applications from students who are passionate about 
becoming an EMT and serving their community through emergency medical services. 

To apply, students must: 

●​ Complete the scholarship application attached 
●​ Submit a 300–500 word essay answering the following prompt:​

Why do you want to become an EMT, and how do you hope to serve your 
community through this role?​
(You may also include any personal experiences that inspired your interest in 
EMS, what receiving this scholarship would mean to you, and how you plan to 
use your EMT certification in the future.) 

Deadline:​
All materials must be submitted via email to Jeremy Langnese at 
jlangnese@orangecross.org by May 9, 2025 for consideration. The scholarship 
winner will be announced at the commencement of EMS Week on May 23. 

This scholarship continues George Sippel’s mission of answering the call to help others. 
We encourage eligible students to apply and carry on his legacy of service. 

 


